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December 22nd, 
19 3 1.■;

■

Dr. John L. Todd, 
Senneville, P. 3.

My deqr Dr. Todd,

I am enclosing herewith a little 
Memorandum on this Institute for Hesearoh and Para­
sitology .
donald College, discussing! the project with Dr.Tory, 
Dean Barton, Dr. Conklin and others.

I found that Bar on was very keen 
on the small separate building for this work, and I 
think his reasons are pretty sound.
Hesearoh Council and the Empire Marketing Bo'ird have 
guaranteed a grant of #50,000, to be paid in annual 
instalments during the next three years, and Dr.Tory 
tells me that it is the hope of the Empire Marketing 
Board to establish at Macdonald the Research Institute 
for the British Empire for the whole Worth Temperate 
Zone.

I spent last Tuesday afternoon at Mac-

The Dominion

You will no te in the memorandum that 
we propose the formation of a group to aot as advisers 
in connection with this research and you will see your 
name set down as a member of that Committee. The pur­
pose of this letter is to give you certain information 
regarding a project in which I know you are keenly 
interested and with which you are deeply sympathetic, 
and also for the purpose of getting your consent to serve 
on the Committee.

With all good wishes.
I am,

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal


